
  

 

 
 
 
 

 
22 May 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Partial reopening of school after half term: what it will mean 
 
I am writing to all CJS parents to explain some changes to the way we will be operating after half term. 
 
From half term we will offering three different services: 
 

 In-school provision for Year 6 pupils 
 

 Distance learning for pupils in Years 3, 4 and 5 (and pupils in Year 6 who do not return to school) 
 

 In-school priority additional provision (PAP) for the children of key workers 
 
Year 6 pupils 
I have sent out a very long letter to parents of Year 6 pupils explaining in much detail how this service will run.  
We have planned for a phased return, starting on Tuesday 2 June. 
 
Distance learning for pupils in Year 3, 4 and 5. 
This will continue in a similar way to the past two months.  However, we ask parents to understand that our 
teachers will now be involved in teaching half class groups in Year 6 and also running the PAP for key workers’ 
children.  This means that they will no longer be able to give the same level of attention to managing distance 
learning, e.g. responding to queries by phone or Class Dojo.  We will do our best – but please be patient if the 
speed of communications slows down! 
 
If you require a learning pack to support home learning, please contact the office by email and make arrangements 
for collection.   
 
After half term you will receive a letter about arrangements for your child’s class next year and how their current 
teacher will support them towards transition. 
 
In school priority additional provision (PAP) for the children of key workers 
You will already have received an email from the office, explaining that we will continue to offer daily supervision 
for children of key workers.  This will start on Monday 1 June.  This offered a link to a new online survey asking 
you to register again so that we can prioritise the children for these places.  Again, this will be run by teachers and 
teaching assistants. 
 
Please can I thank everyone for their support over these recent difficult weeks?  We will continue to do our best 
for your children with their learning and also their wellbeing, even at a distance. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S Adorian 
Headteacher 
 


